
From: Mosbaugh, Scott
Sent: 12/24/2012 9:29:48 AM
To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Farewell Message From Commissioner Timothy Alan Simon

A Message from CPUC Commissioner Timothy Alan Simon:

It is with deep regret and great optimism that I announce that my term as 
Commissioner at the California Public Utilities Commission and Chair of the National 
Association of Regulatory Utility Commissioners Gas Committee will end December 
31,2012.

I want to thank all of those who have made this such a wonderful leg of my journey, 
especially my family, staff, and the many stakeholders of this process. Happy 
Holidays and may God continue to Bless all of you in your endeavors.

Below you will find my personal contact information

Best

Timothy Alan Simon

Redacted

Redacted

Scott Mosbaugh

Office of Commissioner Simon

California Public Utilities Commission

505 Van Ness Ave

San Francisco, CA 94102

(415) 703-4435
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